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Christina Nunez - Columbia University College of Dental Medicine and Mailman 
School of Public Health  

I am truly humbled to be considered for the 
NHHF Hispanic Health Professional 
Student Scholarship. Although the 
campaign to eliminate Hispanic health 
disparities can be arduous, awards such as 
this one reassure me that I am championed 
by a cohort of strong and intelligent Latinx 
health professionals. I am sincerely grateful 
for these individuals, as they not only 
forged a path for me to follow, but they also 
continue their efforts by supporting me in 
my endeavor to care and advocate for 
Hispanic communities through a career in 
dental medicine, academia and community 
health. 


